## NEWSLETTER

# CITY AND COUNTY OF BRISTOL INDOOR BOWLS CLUB



### Winter Season 2021 - 2022 League Programme State of Play

The winter league programme is scheduled to commence on Monday 27<sup>th</sup> September, but the League Manager, Steve Neal, is still awaiting Registration Forms from a considerable number of teams who have said they will be entering a League. |As can be seen in the table below, this is putting five of the Leagues in doubt. All Leagues have spaces available, so it is not too late to enter a team, but BE QUICK.

The absolute deadline for entries is 17<sup>th</sup> September to allow time for playing schedules to be formulated and circulated to team secretaries

LEAGUE	TIME	REGISTERED TEAMS	AWAITING REGISTRATION FORMS	SPACES AVAILABLE	NOTES
Monday Ladies Triples	1200	7	2	YES	Min. No. 8
Monday Aft Open Fours	1400	9	6	YES	
Monday Eve Mens Fours	1900	6	4	YES	Min. No. 8
Tuesday Morn Open Triples	1000	22	3	YES	May be 2 Divisions
Tuesday Aft Open Fours	1400	7	3	YES	Min. No. 8
Tuesday Eve Open Triples	1900	12	0	YES	
Wednesday Aust Pairs	1000	23	9	Very Limited	May be 2 Divisions
Wednesday Aft Open Fours	1400	11	5	YES	
Thursday Ladies Fours	1200	5	3	YES	Min. No. 8
Thursday Aft Open Triples	1400	11	6	Very Limited	
Thursday Eve Mens Triples	1900	15	3	Very Limited	
Friday Aft Open Pairs	1200	13	5	Very Limited	
Friday Eve Open Triples (New)	1900	4	0	YES	Min. No. 8

IF YOU HAVE INDICATED THAT YOU AR ENTERING A TEAM, PLEASE SUBMIT REGISTRATION FORM AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

BOX LADDER LEAGUES WILL START IN OCTOBER.

 ${\bf Email: league manager@bristolindoorbowls.org.uk.}$ 

Mobile 07974107729





## SUNDAY 12th SEPTEMBER 2021 10am - 4pm

An opportunity to try indoor bowls FOR FREE.

If required, coaches will be available to give you some guidance, and equipment can be provided - all that's needed is a pair of clean, flat, smooth soled shoes or slippers. There's even a free hot drink on offer.

Food will be available, and the licensed bar will be open. Book in advance or just turn up.

0117 963 3460



#### **CARD PAYMENTS**

To accommodate the use of contactless payments during Covid restrictions, the lower limit on the use of card payments was suspended.

From **Monday 16<sup>th</sup> August 2021**, card payments will again be subject to a minimum transaction of £15.00.

We are sorry that this is necessary, but charges for low value card transactions are disproportionately high.